From: andrew hogan |

Sent: 01 July 2023 07:40
To: Helen Stone; Planning Planning
Subject: Objection to 2023/1751/P

1 am a resident of King Edward Mansions, my 86 year old mother and 1 have our lounge and 2 bedrooms
opposite Alexandra Mansions. We strongly object to the balustrade being erected at roof level opposite our
flat. Anyone using the area has a direct view in to the entire east facing facade of King Edward Mansions, T
feel certain that the area in question would be used for social gatherings and generally interfere with
privacy, and there is always likely to be noise issues in an area that some residents may decide is a social
space in the middle of the west end. Therefore the residents of 2B King Edward Mansions strongly object
the the balustrade proposal.

Comments made by Andrew Hogan of 2B.



